
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on October 18, 2021 at Wallingford Town Hall 

Room 315. Co-Chairperson Mike Kudrick called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 5 members 

present. 

 

Minutes for the October 4, 2021 meeting were approved as submitted.  

 

Discussion was held regarding program; all additions / changes was discussed, including Lisa Zolkiewicz-

Ives and David Gade, Legion ball players for programs, Ed to do music, and Chris Zolkiewicz for Taps, 

and will be implemented including program format. Ed Zolkiewicz will make appropriate changes 

 

Next meeting is October 25th, 2021. 

 

Bob moved to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 1926 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


